
Are You Being Evicted?  

 
You have rights. Learn how to protect yourself. 

 

 

 

Beginning Jan. 20, 2021, New Hampshire Legal Assistance (NHLA) and the Legal Advice and 

Referral Center (LARC) will hold free online weekly help sessions for tenants facing eviction. 

 

During these Eviction Clinics, legal aid attorneys and paralegals will explain tenants’ rights 

during an eviction and answer questions. They cannot provide legal advice for specific cases at 

the clinics.  

 

Sessions, which will be available on Zoom, will be held every Wednesday, from 7-8:30 p.m. 

There will be an additional session from 2-3:30 p.m. every other Wednesday. You do not need to 

sign up ahead of time.  

 

The weekly schedule and Zoom link to attend can be found at nhla.org and NHLA’s Facebook 

page, under events. For more information, visit nhlegalaid.org or call 1-800-639-5290. 

 New Hampshire Legal Assistance and the Legal Advice and Referral Center are nonprofit legal aid 

organizations that provide free civil legal services to low-income and older New Hampshire residents. Visit 

nhlegalaid.org to learn more about free civil legal aid. 
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